From: cnsc.info.ccsn@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca
To: cnsc.info.ccsn@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca

Subject: Independent Environmental Monitoring Program results: Bruce nuclear generating site

**Date:** Thursday, 13 July 2023 1:33:53 pm

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

The results from our summer 2022 Independent Environmental Monitoring Program sampling around the Bruce nuclear generating site are in.

Our findings from the last 5 campaigns are consistent with the results submitted by Bruce Power.

The results indicate that the people and the environment in the vicinity of the Bruce nuclear generating site are protected and that there are no anticipated health impacts from the operation of the facilities on the site.

See the results and read more about the IEMP:

https://nuclearsafety.gc.ca/eng/resources/maps-of-nuclear-facilities/iemp/bruce.cfm

-----

For all the latest CNSC news, visit CNSC's homepage at https://www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca/eng/

Follow the CNSC on Twitter: https://twitter.com/CNSC CCSN

Subscribe to the CNSC's YouTube channels: https://www.youtube.com/cnscccsn

Follow the CNSC on Facebook:

https://www.facebook.com/CanadianNuclearSafetyCommission

Follow the CNSC on LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/company/cnsc-ccsn/life

-----

If you experience any difficulties in accessing the CNSC website, please send an email to cnsc.info.ccsn@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca

To unsubscribe, send an email to cnsc.info.ccsn@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca